
Drury West School 
41 Burberry Road 
RD 2 Drury 2578 
Drury 
(Address not yet operational) 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 

Deputy Principal- U4 
 

“A Blue Sky Opportunity” 
 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Deputy Principal for the new school in Drury 
West, opening February 2022. 
 
The Establishment Board of Trustees, appointed by the Ministry of Education, is an 
experienced group of people, who have had many years involvement in educational 
leadership, management and school governance positions. We are looking forward to the 
Deputy principal appointment process. This is an exciting opportunity for someone who 
has a sound knowledge of teaching and learning pedagogies and a strong desire to set 
up a child centred curriculum, within an innovative learning environment.  Once 
appointed, the Deputy Principal will work closely with the Principal during the 
establishment phase, to prepare for the school’s opening. 
 
Drury West is a brand-new development covering approximately 1,000 hectares. It is 
located 36 km south of Auckland’s CBD. The closest metropolitan centre is Papakura, 
while Drury Village serves the established Drury population with schools, a sports 
complex, a community hall and the Drury Library. 
 
The Drury West Plan includes a railway station and park and ride facilities. Drury West will 
also have a well-connected cycling and pedestrian network. Also planned is a new town 
centre with a “main street” located adjacent to the intersection of SH2 and Great South 
Rd. In the neighbourhood of Drury West will be esplanade reserves, sports fields, 
suburban parks and a civic space. 
 
On behalf of the Establishment Board of Trustees, I welcome your application and 
Curriculum Vitae.  Should you require any further information about the position, please 
do not hesitate to contact me on 0274995039. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Susannah Fowler       Lisa Cavanagh 
Chairperson        Principal 
Drury West Establishment Board of Trustees. 


